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9th February 2024 

 

CROSS COUNTRY WEST YORKSHIRE FINALS 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Your child has qualified to take part in the ‘Cross Country West Yorkshire Finals’ on Thursday 22nd February 

which will take place at Temple Newsam, Leeds. In order to take part in the competition we will need 

parents to take their child from St Andrew’s to Temple Newsam. The children will get changed 
into their PE Kit before leaving School.  

 
Details of the meeting point and registration will be sent out after February half term. Children will need meet 

St Andrews staff at 12.30. Please note parking is limited onsite so please allow plenty of time to arrive. Staff 
at Temple Newsam will direct cars on the day. Children are able to go home once they have completed 

their race. 

 
Please can you ensure the School Office have the correct, designated number to ring if required on the day. 

If you any questions on the day, please contact the School Office. 
 

The competition organisers have given us the following information: 

 
Please ensure that children bring appropriate clothing wet/warm weather options and bring along plenty to 
drink. Please run in trainers, football boots, spikes or astro trainers – NO SCHOOL SHOES. 
 

RACE 1 -            Year 3 Girls       13:00 
RACE 2 -            Year 3 Boys       13:15 

RACE 3 -            Year 4 Girls       13:30 

RACE 4 -            Year 4 Boys      13.45 
RACE 5 -            Year 5 Girls       14.00 

RACE 6 -            Year 5 Boys      14.15 
RACE 7 -            Year 6 Girls       14.30 

RACE 8 -            Year 6 Boys      14:45 

  
School Games events would like to take photographs and videos to display in a variety of different places 

including newspapers, websites, social media, newsletters, and sponsorship/promotional brochures. In order 
to do this, we need your permission to allow your child’s image to be recorded. If you withdraw consent for 

images to be recorded and published it will not affect their participation in School Games. 
 
You are of course welcome to stay and watch the competition.  

 
Please complete the slip below to confirm whether your child is able to take part.  

 
 

Miss Holt  

PE Lead 
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 …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CROSS COUNTRY CALDERDALE FINALS 

 

Please complete and return to school no later than Monday 19th February.  
 

I DO/ DO NOT give permission for my child ……………………………..………….. to attend the Cross Country 
Calderdale Finals on Thursday 22nd February. 

 
o I am able to transport my child to and from the event. 

 

o I will not be able to take my child to and from the event. 
 

o I would like to withdraw consent for my child to have their images recorded and published at 
the School Games 2024. 

 

 
Signed………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)   Date ………………………………… 


